Barnett, Mary

From: LeAnn Holmes <leholmes61@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 11:46 AM
To: WaterbodyComments

Subject: Big Creek/Buffalo

Dear Sirs:

Please add Big Creek and parts of the Buffalo as Category 5- Sirs, this is a NAtional treasure that we are letting
slip out of existence by lack of funding and lack of regulations to protect it. What damage is done can never be
recovered. Please do the right thing and protect our Beautiful treasure.

Thank you,

LeAnn Evans Holmes

Batesville, Arkansas

Sent from my iPhone



